
Non-Uniform & Cake  

Sale Fundraiser 

The Cake sale will take place 
on Thursday 30th March in the 

dining hall from 10:30 to 12:00 

am.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will be various cakes 

for sale, all are various prices. 

But you can expect a range 

from 50p to £1. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The 
money from cake sale will 
fund more school 

activities for you to enjoy. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We will expect cake 

donations from students, it 

will be much appreciated! 


